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This Month:  

July 4th fun fly & picnic! 

CLUB Meeting Minutes & Notes from Paul 

Mark Foster gives Joshua Davis his first 
airplane! 

The Answer is é POLYGON 

Spectacular Crashes this Month! 

In Memory of ñBIG MIKEò 

An AMA GOLD LEADER CLUB 
Right in the Heart of Fort Worth. 

 
It just doesnôt get any better than this! 
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ĕĥĆġÙ æĖĆÿ ĴĆĥĖ sĖÙĚíÓÙĀġˊ 
 
òI've made great progress with my new 76inch wing span SeaGull Cessna 336 
this evening.... I have opened the boxó. 
  
                                                         * * * * * * * 

Greater Southwest Aero Modelers Club Business  

The Presidentõs Notes  

July 2020 

       Greetings and Happy Summeré.and boy howdy the heat is ON. With temperatures indexing into triple digits 
please remember to stay hydrated ALL THE TIME and not only when you get thirsty. The morning crew know what to 
do flying with the sun directly from the Eastern Sky so if you want to beat the heat come out early and see how the 
Dawn Patrol get air time before the boilers reach peak temperatures. If you have been to the field lately you will see 
information regarding outdoor COVID-19 State, County and City mandates and recommendations. You will find place 
cards on work tables at each of our four flight disciplines (Line-Control; Quad Track; Heli-Port; Fixed Wing) as well as 
the most recent documents from Governor Abbot front and center on the bulletin board and on the server bench of the 
concession cage. I will proffer the field has the most concise collection of COVID-19 documents to be found. The 
concession cage sink should always have hand washing soap ready for use. As we navigate through this very strange 
and formidable summer please remain cognoscente of the times and each personôs personal space while at the field. I 
am reasonably sure we wonôt be able to meet at McDonaldôs for our monthly meetings any time soon but we might try 
an outdoor meeting at the field perhaps as long as we understand and apply the 6ft spacing and personal safety 
guidelines as posted at the fieldé.so please stay tuned.  
 
       While most of our events and other surrounding club events are being cancelled, we are still planning on hosting 
the Wes Blair Scale Masters Championship in September. Get your planes ready and start practicing in earnesté.no 
more flying willy nilly - get your maneuvers wrote down and start calling them out. The repairs to the runway paid off 
in a big way providing a much smoother surface and the grass is starting to take over so hats off to our volunteer ground 
crews for keeping the entire complex in its expanse in tip top shape. Itôs really nice just to come and hang out for a-
while. Our yearly budget has one more brush-hog mower expense pre-approved so we are holding off until the grass 
turns to sticks and we can time that mowing for the Scale Masters Competition. We have I think (6) new members this 
month so if you see someone you donôt know keep yer distance and knock elbows for a fine howdy. This years swap 
meet in Allen Texas has been cancelled so looks like we will have continue resorting to our own tailgates and 
information channels to keep the wing swapping going on. As discussed lately our fence line neighbors to the east at the 
Cement Plant do NOT want you to access the property unannounced for safety. We will have a number to call posted at 
the field to make arrangements to gather your downed aircraft. This places a greater emphasis to keeping your flight 

path inside our property fence line at all timesé.in another wordsé. donôt fly where you donôt want to crash. 
Speaking of crashes and aircraft retrievalsé.itôs dangerously hot out there in the weeds, itôs critter time, sticker time, 
bug time and ya snake time. Iôd like to remind everyone not to venture out alone to retrieve an aircraft or at least 
without your phone.  
 
         Make sure some one knows where you are going and if something gets nasty in the bushé.someone can contact 
you. Make sure you keep advised with the latest news via our ON Line Chat-Room; FaceBook and the Website home 
page (which has logged over 154892 hits) Sonnyôs web page is crushing it!! I know there are plenty of new aircraft 
plans being laid out on the pool tables, garage tables, dining room tables new planes ready for maidenôs and lots of stuff 
being brought down out from the rafters - there is always something new at the field so even if you donôt feel like flying 
or simply you need to let glue fall off your fingers ï just come hang out, take a load off, get outside and witness 
Spanning the field for the Thrill of Victory or the Agony of Defeat at GSWAMé..and donôt forget to wash your hands. 
See you at the flight line! 
 
 

Paul Lange 
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August 2020 

This is what our Hobby is all about!  

Quoted from; Mark Foster 
 

Thanks to Darrel Abby for originally winning the plane and 
putting it back in for someone else to win. Josh flew for the 
first time today (with his dad , Harold) and I felt it right to 
get a young man started in the great hobby of RC airplanes.  
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Greater Southwest Aero Modelers Fort Worth Texas  

August 2020 

Tim Lovett      Bob McDuff     Darrell Abby     Lawrence Harville     Barry Ponder 

WarBird Extravaganza !  


